





Additional Rubbish Disposal Capacity Needs:

In order to address the need for additional rubbish disposal capacity, the City plans to study
two alternates—expand the Byram site or locate a nearby rubbish site to use First, the City
will evaluate the possibility of expanding the Byram rubbish site. The current facility has
less than 1 year of useful life.

Furthermore, the City decided in 2006 to expand the Byram rubbish site. A new rubbish
disposal cell was designed, permitted and constructed in 2007 at the northwest area of the
existing Byram facility site. As of December 2008, the new cell has not been utilized due to
construction modification issues. The City is currently planning rehabilitation of the cell so
that it can be properly utilized in the immediate to near future.

Feasibility

The feasibility of implementing the residential garbage management and the rubbish
management plans depends on two primary issues: 1) the cost required to implement the
collection service and 2) the cost savings of reducing collection from twice per week to

weekly.
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